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End of the quarter and dress code changes - 3/11

The end of the third quarter is Friday, March 11, 2022. Per the student handbook, students may wear uniform shorts or uniform pants beginning

the first day of the fourth quarter, Monday, March 14, 2022. Students must also wear a La Salle polo or a button-down Oxford shirt

without any emblems or logos. Students may no longer wear hooded sweatshirts Monday - Thursday, but instead may wear 1/4 zip over their
uniform top. On Fridays, students may wear any La Salle branded top with uniform bottoms. Lancer Fridays will be communicated by the senior leaders.

No school - 3/14
There will be no school for students on Monday, March 14, 2021, as teachers and staff participate in professional development and School of Faith.
The school office will also be closed.

Sophomore class ring meeting - 3/15
Parents of sophomore students who are interested in purchasing a class ring should attend an information open house on March 15, 2022 from
3:00 - 7:00 pm in the cafeteria. Parents may stop in at any time.

Early release - 3/25
We will have an early release on Friday, March 25, 2022 at 12:44 pm, as a part of the Big Red Raffle incentive. Students may wear the jersey of their
favorite basketball team that day or may wear La Salle spirit wear.

Prom - 4/29
Junior and senior students are invited to Prom 2022 at The Madison in Covington, KY on Friday, April 29, 2022. Tickets will be available to purchase
as an individual or couple and will be for sale online the last week of March.

2021 - 22 yearbooks available for purchase
Yearbooks are available for purchase online for the 2021 - 22 school year for $65. The school code is 13239622. The 2021 - 22 yearbooks are expected to
arrive in early April.

Foreign exchange student opportunity
We have an opportunity for families to host Spanish foreign exchange students for the 2022-23 school year. If your family is interested in potentially
hosting or receiving more information, please complete this short form. More information will be available soon!

Stanley's Drivers Training

Each year La Salle partners with Stanley's Drivers Training to offer driver's education classes onsite after school. Classes run for two weeks
Monday-Thursday. The cost of the class is $495 which includes in-car instruction. All classes will be in room 314. To register or for more
information, please visit their website or call 513-245-9900.

The final class dates are:

e April 4-7 & 11-13 (no class on April 14 due to Holy Thursday)

We're hiring!
Are you interested in making a difference in the lives of our young men, helping them acheive their full potential in mind, body and spirit? Join our team!
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We are looking for candidates who are mission-focused, independently driven and above all else, looking for a deeper meaning in their career. We are
currently hiring for a Director of Advancement and substitute teachers.

= Keademics

Standardized testing - 3/15

Tuesday, March 15, 2022, is testing day at La Salle. Seniors will have the day off and should not report to school. All tests for underclassmen will
begin at 8:00 a.m. Students should report directly to their testing room upon arrival. Students who arrive after test booklets are handed out will not be
permitted to test, so being on time is important.

* Freshmen will take the IOWA test and dismiss around 12:15 pm
e Sophomores will take the PreACT and dismiss around 10:45 am
e Juniors will take the ACT and dismiss at about 11:30 am

These dismissal times are approximate within a few minutes depending on lines for restroom breaks, etc. If your student receives accommodations,
their intervention specialist will notify you of their specific dismissal time directly.

Students should get a good night's rest, have a healthy breakfast and bring sharpened pencils and calculators. If you have any questions, please
contact Lori Overbay at 513-741-2367.

T‘H Aramark Food Service

Student survey
The Student ViewPOINT Survey will be open throught the end of next week. The survey allows students to give their imput regarding the
cafeteria food and service. Students can scan a QR code at La Salle in the cafeteria or on the digital boards to take the survey.

Pethletcs

Athletic Summer Camp registration
La Salle is excited to welcome back our Summer Camp opportunities for local grade school and incoming high school students. Registration is now open!
Athletic camps that will be offered this summer are:

e Baseball
e Basketball
e Football

® Lacrosse

* Soccer

e Volleyball

Bowling
Congratulations to our bowling team who finished their season at the District Meet last Friday. Well done, Lancers!

Lacrosse
3/12 - JV has their first match at Little Miami at 12:00 pm

Track & Field

Congratulations to Gi'Bran Payne and Koy Beasley who participated in the OATCC State Track & Field Championshipon last Friday. Payne finished
seventeenth in the long jump with a jump of 19-10.75 feet. Beasley finished sixth in the 60m dash with a time of 6.91 seconds. He had a personal record in the
prelims with a time of 6.85 which makes him the fastest sophomore in the state of Ohio this season and ties him for the fastest sophomore in the nation

this season!

Congratulations, Lancers and good luck in the upcoming outdoor track and field season!

Wrestling

Congratulations to our wrestling team who took home the District Title this year with a team point total of 199.5! The next closest team

had a total of 167. The wrestling team also qualified nine wrestlers and one alternate to the State Meet, March 11 - 13, 2022. The individual results from
the District Meet are:

* Nate Hammann - 3rd place 106 lbs

¢ Holden Huhn - 1st place 113 lbs

¢ Tanner Spaulding - 3rd place 120 lbs

¢ Eli Marengo - 4th place 126 lbs

e Jake Niffenegger- 1st place 138 lbs

® Wyatt Brock- 4th place 144 lbs

e Jack Willen - 2nd place 150 lbs

e Carson Thomas - 2nd place 157 Ibs

e Kam Harden - 5th place 165 Ibs, alternate
¢ Chase Stein - 1st place 175 Ibs

Best of luck, Lancers!

T Campus Ministry

La Salle Clothing Drive 2022 - “Clothes for a Cause”
Our second annual clothing drive will begin on Thursday, March 17, 2022. This drive was started by juniors (current seniors) last year. We will be
collecting gently used clothes, linen, and shoes to donate to Matthew 25: Ministries. Community drop off and canvas dates are:

- Sunday, March 20: 12:00 -4:00 pm
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- Sunday, March 27: 12:00 - 4:00 pm

Students can also bring in clothes before school to the courtyard entrance from 7: 0o - 8:00 am from March 17 - April 1, 2022, to earn service hours.
Twenty pounds of clothing equals one service hour.

Eucharistic Adoration sign up - 3/29

Campus Ministry is holding Eucharistic Adoration in the St. John Baptist de La Salle Chapel on Tuesday, March 29 from 7:45 am to 3:15 pm.
Time slots are 45 - 60 minutes depending on the time of day. We are asking for one-two volunteers in each time slot. Volunteers who participate in the
adoration will spend time with Jesus and pray for our La Salle community. Religion classes will be participating in adoration throughout the day so
volunteers will not be in the chapel alone. To sign up for volunteer time, please click here. If you have any questions about adoration or volunteering,
please contact Angie Frigge at afrigge@lasallehs.net.

Our Lady of Lourdes fish fry volunteers needed

The annual Our Lady of Lourdes (OLL) fish fry is looking for volunteers. Volunteers are needed to assist with various aspects of the event such as food
delivery to tables, cleaning tables, collecting trays and serving customers. It is a family friendly, fast-paced and fun environment. Five volunteers are
needed each night at the OLL cafeteria, from 5:00 - 7:30 pm every Friday during Lent (excluding Good Friday). To volunteer or if you have questions,
please call or email Andrew Knapp at 513-615-4786, or awknapp590@gmail.com. Students who volunteer for this project will earn WHITE service hours.

Shred-It volunteers needed - 4/9

Volunteers are needed to assist with the semi-annual Shred-It event on Saturday, April 9, 2022, from 7:00 am - 1:00 pm at the Furniture Fair
parking lot, across from Joseph Chevrolet. Students will be unloading papers from vehicles and placing them into plactice containers. Interested
volunteers should contact Lea Simonton. Students who volunteer for this project would earn WHITE service hours.

Service hours
Students are reminded to complete the Christian Service Hours paper form by the Campus Ministry Office or the online form for any Christian
service performed in your community. If you know of other service opportunities for students, please contact Angie Frigge at afrigge@]lasallehs.net

| bareer & College E-eAdiness

Clovernook Country Club caddie program

Clovernook Country Club is looking for students who are at least 13 years old by May 1, 2022, to participate in their caddie program. Student

caddies set their own working days, making it a flexible summer job. The networking and mentorship opportunities make it an excellent way for college
bound caddies to network and find mentors who want to see the next generation succeed. Students who caddie have the opportunity to apply for the
coveted Evans Scholarship. There are two orientation meetings about the caddie program and Evans Scholarship on:

e Wednesday, March 9 at 6:00 pm in the clubhouse
¢ Saturday, March 12 at 2:00 pm in the clubhouse
¢ Sunday, March 13 at 2:00 pm the clubhouse - mandatory exam

@Y Drama

La Salle Drama heads to Columbus - donations needed by 3/11

Each March, approximately 1,700 high school students and teachers come together for a weekend celebrating theatre and theatre education. Throughout
the weekend, troupes stage performances selected from schools across Ohio, creating an incredible experience for audiences and troupes alike. The
weekend includes:

e Tech Challenge

e All-Ohio Show (Fun Home)

e Full Length Performances (8-11 from across the state)
*  Workshops

* Masterclasses

* College Representatives

o Thespy Showcase

e Scholarships/ Awards

La Salle Drama was chosen as one of the few schools to bring a full-length performance to State Conference. It will be held on March 25 and 26 at
Westerville Central High School. Help us send our students to state by donating to the cause. All gifts are tax deductible. Use this online form and
your credit card to contribute. Be sure to select "Drama" in the drop-down menu by this Friday. Thank you!

Break a leg, Lancers!

ﬂﬁ\ La <alle Parent Gouncl

Principal's Coffee Chat

Are you aware of all the great things happening in 2022 at La Salle? Do you have questions about anything from this past year? The La Salle Parent
Council (LPC) welcomes all parents to attend an upcoming Principal's Coffee Chat! By participating in this face-to-face, small group event, you can
learn more and ask about anything related to La Salle that is on your mind. Please email lasalleparentcouncil@gmail.com with your name and which
Coffee Chat you would like to attend. The Coffee Chat's will be held Monday, March 14 and Wednesday, March 16, 2022. Both sessions will
begin at 7:00 pm and will be held in the Alumni Heritage Room. Don't miss this opportunity to spend time and conversation with Principal Marshall
while sipping coffee! Reserve your spot now. Space is limited.

52 Nurse's Othce

Virtual Blood Drive - now through 5/31
To donate blood with Hoxworth Blood Center, please schedule your appointment in one of the following ways:
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¢ Schedule donation at one of Hoxworth’s seven neighborhood donor center locations:
o Ft. Mitchell, Anderson, Blue Ash, Central, North, Tri-County or West

o Search by zip code for a mobile blood drive near you

e Call Hoxworth at 513-451-0910 or visit hoxworth.org to schedule donation

Be sure to mention either La Salle High School or group code LBE thank you for Saving Lives!

Donate to help us win grant money! With 36 units donated, we will receive a $500 grant award!

7 Pride of La salle

Spring Concert - 3/20
The first of three spring concerts will be held on Sunday, March 20, 2022, at 3:30 pm in the gym. Doors open to the public at 3:15 pm and the
event is free! The call time for students is 12:45 pm. The following groups will be performing:

® Beginning Band
e Band

* Beginning Choir
e Honor Band

¢ Wind Ensemble

Senlor Information

Important Dates
Parents of senior students will receive an email tomorrow afternoon regarding important dates pertaining to graduation and senior activities. Please
contact Graduation Coordinator, Shannon Memory, with questions.

March open hours
We have our spring items on order! Stay tuned to social media with an update when the items arrive! We will be open on:

¢ Tuesdays in March from 10:00 am - 12:00 pm (CLOSED March 15 due to testing)
e March 17 from 3:00 - 5:00 pm

As a reminder, our store has moved to its permanent location, attached to the Alumni Heritage Room. Please use the courtyard entrance and enter
under the red awning. We are also open by appointment. Please contact Emily Brichant to schedule an appointment.

Orders ready for pickup
The following orders are ready for pick-up in the main office. Orders can be picked up Monday - Friday, 7:30 am - 3:00 pm.

* Jennifer Combs

e Jayla Dixon

e Julie Glassmeyer

* Donna Murphy

e Natasha Sanabria-Quintero
e Austina Smith

® Chase Rock

e Patty Thelen

e Brady Tiller

® Steve Wurzelbacher

ff] Vool Ensemble

Vocal Ensemble to perform at Cyclones game - 3/19
Vocal Ensemble will be performing God Bless America at the Cyclones game on Saturday, March 19, 2022. Click here to get tickets for the game!
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